
A message from Aston & Nechells Foodbank, 16.01.2023: 

 
Dear Partner / Friend / Supporter 
 
Happy New Year to you! 
 
Aston & Nechells Foodbank wish to thank everyone for the wonderful 
generosity received in the run up to Christmas, over 4 tonnes of long-life 
food was received in less than 6 weeks. 
 
However, on Friday 6th January at just one distribution session in Aston we 
redeemed 60 vouchers helping 110 people in crisis. The increase in numbers 
is still continuing. 

 
Already we are running short of all toiletry items and tinned fruit, 
rice puddings, UHT milk and long-life fruit juice. 
 
In addition, with seeing ever increasing numbers coming on Wednesdays and 
Fridays, we need more volunteers able to help on a regular weekly or 
fortnightly basis. 
 
Can you help by organising a toiletries collection, or by adopting specific 
collections for one or more of the food items outlined above? 
 
Do you have friends who might be interested in volunteering on either a 
Wednesday between 12.30 - 15.30 in Ward End B8 or on a Friday between 
12.00 - 14.30 in Aston B6? Please ask them to contact us via email or our 
mobile number. 
 
Please circulate this email as widely as you can to your colleagues and 
friends. 
 
Thank you again for your continuing support. 

 
All Good Wishes 
 
Rosemary Cripps 
Volunteer Administrator 
(On behalf of Aston & Nechells Foodbank Management Committee) 
m 07384 213621 


